
From:   Tracy Johnson   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   May 25, 2017

Subject:   0199-EX-CR-2017  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

In reply to your requests dated 4/26/2017, this is to advise you that AFTRCC has not yet fully completed
its coordination of these applications.

BAE Systems is in continuing contact with AFTRCC on this coordination.  Unfortunately coordination has
not yet been completed.  Please see below from AFTRCC.

Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the deadline for obtaining AFTRCC coordination be extended
to June 26, 2017 to permit AFTRCC additional time to complete coordination.  Should additional time be
required beyond June 26, 2017, BAE Systems will contact the Commission at that time.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com
   
   
From: wayne.morris@L3T.com [mailto:wayne.morris@L3T.com]   
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 9:31 AM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Cc: accountant@aftrcc.org
Subject: RE: BAE Systems - WD2XJW - AFTRCC Coordination (Bldg 4 LP)

Jeff,
You may want to ask as I am just getting to this now (we were out of town last week).
Depending on the response time from USAF AFC it could be to you as soon as tomorrow or I may have
to bang on them several times to get a response.
V/R
Wayne


